

The Kindharts

Field Director for Mexico and Central America
Administrator for MWBM
Interim Director for MGPI

January/February 2025

III John 1:2, Beloved, I wish above all things that thou mayest prosper and be in health, even as thy soul prospereth.

Dear Pastor and praying friends,

I start this letter by thanking the Lord for all His blessings to us. This new year is already flying by, but we are so grateful for what the Lord is allowing us to do for Him. There is such a need in the work of the Lord. Pray God will give us more laborers to help carry the Gospel to Mexico and Central America.

I want to thank the Lord for sending us a new family here at MWBM to help carry the Gospel to Mexico. The Guzman family is just starting out on deputation

and will be looking for churches that the Lord would have help them get to the field of southern Mexico and the Yucatan area. If you would like to schedule them to come by your church, you can call them at



(817) 690-0488 or write them at jonathanguzman@mwbm.org. You can also contact me, and I can get them in touch with you. I know they would be a great blessing to your church and your mission efforts.

Please pray the Lord will send us more missionaries to reach lost souls with the Gospel in Mexico and Central America.

Travel Times

The Lord willing by the time this letter gets to you, I will be at a National Pastors Conference in Northern Mexico. Pray the Lord will help us be a blessing and encouragement to the pastors and their families. Pray the Lord will also give us traveling mercies and His protection. This is a different Pastors Conference with new opportunities then the one we usually go to in August.

Family

I know there has been a lot of sickness going around everywhere and not just here in the USA. Our family was hit with it as well, but thankfully, neither Sherry nor I have had it. Our kids and grandkids have been sick. Thankfully, they seem to be doing better.

Two more prayer requests: I have one sister-in-law, Alberta Kindhart, and one brother-in-law, Roger Townsend. Alberta is recovery from recent open heart surgery, and Roger just found out he has pneumonia. I know they would appreciate your prayers.

We always want to thank you so very much for all you do to help us in our ministry. You make it possible for us to do what God has called us to do.

Gred A. Kundhart

Fred & Sherry Kindhart cell 864-915-8281

